HOUSTON CANOE CLUB 3002 Helberg Houston, Texas 77092 November 10, 1986

Mr. Brandt Mannchen Water Resources Chair Lone Star Chapter 1515 Missouri #17 Houston, Texas 77066

Dear Mr. Mannchen:

This is to inform you of the action taken on behalf of the Sierra Club at our October meeting of the Houston Canoe Club. It was voted by the membership to show monetary support of your work on the Wallisville Dam Project. "The hat will be passed" with the club matching the funds collected up to \$200., to be donated toward the legal fees incurred on behalf of the Wallisville Dam Project.

It is our hope that this will help in fighting your monetary losses in order to preserve a bit of nature for the future.

Thank you for your concern and devotion to such a worthwhile project.

Sincerely,

Dora Toups, Recorder Houston Canoe Club